COUNTY OF GREENE
TOWN OF NEW BALTIMORE
PUBLIC HEARING ON EXPANSION OF WATER DISTRICT #2
OCTOBER 22,2012 - page 1

Supervisor O’Rorke called to order the Public Hearing on the expansion of Water District #2 at
7:23 p.m. Also attending: Councilwoman Benway and Councilman Norris and 22 members of
the public who signed the attendance sheet; and Mary Beth Bianconi of Delaware Engineering.
Absent were: Councilman Meredith, Councilwoman Finke, Town Clerk Brooks and Highway

Superintendent Jordan.

Supervisor asked that all present turn off their cell phones as static has been experienced with the
digital recorders.

Supervisor O’Rorke explained Water District #2 covers the Scheller Park area and the Town is
looking to expand the district by adding two more parcels. The main reason for the expansion is
to allow one resident, with significant water issues and four failed wells, to hook into the public
water.

supply.
The floor was opened for public comment. There were no comments made.

Supervisor O’Rorke moved to close and was seconded by Councilwoman Benway. No
discussion. The adoption of the foregoing Motion was duly put to a vote, and upon roll call, the
vote was as follows:
BENWAY-AYE FINKE-Absent MEREDITH-Absent

NORRIS-AYE O’RORKE-AYE
MOTION CARRIED

The meeting was adjourned at 7:24 pm.
v Respectfglly,

Janet A. Brooks
Town Clerk




